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aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊΩǎ [ŜǘǘŜǊ 
²Ƙŀǘ ŀ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘΦ ²ƘŜǘƘŜǊ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀǿŀȅ ƻǊ ǎǘŀȅŜŘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ, 
ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ /ŀǊƛōōŜŀƴ ƻǊ aŜŘƛǘŜǊǊŀƴŜŀƴ ǘŜƳǇŜǊŀǘǳǊŜǎΦ 
bƻǿΣ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ ȅŜŀǊΦ wŜŦǊŜǎƘŜŘΣ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ 
press-on. 

 

Vision refresh 
²ŜϥǊŜ ƻƴ ŀ ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ ²ŜΩǊŜ ǇǊŜǎǎƛƴƎ refresh on our vision, values and 
goals ς discerning the mission and ministry God has for us.  We spent time 
between March and July asking questions about our past, present, and future. 

²Ƙŀǘ ƳƛƎƘǘ DƻŘ ōŜ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎ ǳǎ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƻΚ ²ƘŀǘΩǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǳǎΚ ²Ƙŀǘ ŀǊŜ 
we hoping for? We generated a LOT of thoughts and ideas!  
 
Whilst inevitably there was some diversity, some strong consistent themes came through.  
hǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ LΩǾŜ ǎǇŜƴǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǊŜŦƭŜŎǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅƛƴƎ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǎŜƴǎŜ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛǎΦ 
At our Church Meeting on 20th {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ LΩƭl present the fruit of my summer. Our vision, 
mission and values will shape what we believe Christ has called us to be and do. These, in 
ǘǳǊƴΣ ǿƛƭƭ ŘǊƛǾŜ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǘƛŜǎΦ ¸ƻǳ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ Ƴƛǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ aŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣ 
Church Meetings are open to all ς members and non-members! 
 

#TryAlpha 
One of the best ways to feel energised in your faith is to see someone you 
ƪƴƻǿ ŎƘƻǎŜ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ /ƘǊƛǎǘΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ǿŜΩǊŜ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ !ƭǇƘŀ /ƻǳǊǎŜΦ 
Alpha is a series of 11 sessions that explore the big issues around faith and 

unpack the basics of Christianity. Each session includes a two-course meal, followed by a 
scene-setting talk/video and then discussion groups. You can help make Alpha work by: 

1. Volunteering to serve at Alpha 
2. Inviting people to #TryAlpha (come with them) 
3. Praying for all those participating in Alpha 

 

Growing community! 
Chester Road Baptist Church is a community of people. Some are relatively new 
ǘƻ /ƘŜǎǘŜǊ wƻŀŘΦ hǘƘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ŘŜŎŀŘŜǎΦ [ŜǘΩǎ 

continue to make everyone feel welcome, included and known.  Welcoming 
people is not just the task of our Hosts / greeters.  LǘΩǎ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ![[ ŘƻΦ 5ƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ 
ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ŜƭǎŜ ǘƻ ōǊŜŀƪ ǘƘŜ ƛŎŜΦ ¢ŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜΦ /ƘŀƴŎŜǎ ŀǊŜΣ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŘŀȅΗ  hƴ 
Sunday 23rd September stay after the morning service ς ǿŜΩƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƭǳƴŎƘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ 
 

Our series for September is called ChosenΦ ²ŜΩƭƭ ōŜ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ aƻǎŜǎ 
was called by God and what that might have to say to us today. Moses 
was not convinced God had chosen the right person but, despite 
misgivings, he accepted. What happened next changed everything. Join us 
on Sundays at Chester Road Baptist Church or listen again via our website. 

 
CƛƴŀƭƭȅΣ ά[Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƪŜŜǇ ƻǳǊ ŜȅŜǎ ŦƛȄŜŘ ƻƴ Jesus, on whom our faith depends from beginning to 
ŜƴŘΦέ όIŜōǊŜǿs 12:2) 
Revd Danny Brierley - Minister 
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#TryAlpha @ Chester Road Baptist Church 
 
WHAT & WHY 
What is it?  Alpha is a series of 11 sessions that explore 

the big issues around faith and unpack the 
basics of Christianity. 24 million people 
around the world have participated in 
Alpha. It is fun, friendly, informal, and 
thought-provoking. 

 
Who is it for? Alpha is for anyone who's curious about faith and open to exploring or 

revisiting the basics of Christianity. Some may have no previous church or 
faith connection; others may already attend Chester Road Baptist activities or 
services. That may be you. Or it will be for your family, friends, or contacts. 

 
Format? There are 11 sessions plus an Away Day. Each session begins with a two-

course community-building meal together (donations invited). Afterwards, 
there is a scene-setting video/talk, followed by discussion groups.  

 
Why? We want to give everyone opportunity to consider authentic Christian faith, 

ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƳƻǊŜ ƻŦ DƻŘΩǎ ƭƛŦŜΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ƴŜǿ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǿ in confidence. 
 
WHEN & WHERE 
Tuesdays @ 7.30 pm. Starting 25th September 2018. 
 
COST 
FREE (Voluntary donation invited towards the meals.) 
 
BOOK NOW 
To book spaces at the taster evening on 25th September, contact the Church Office 
e: office@ChesterRoadBC.org.uk t: 0121 350 2779.  Please tell us if you have a special diet 
needs. 
 
TEAM 
To create a fun, relational and sustainable Alpha programme, we need to a team of 
volunteers, including: 
 

¶ Table hosts/ discussion facilitators (training/ materials provided) 

¶ Welcomer/ support 

¶ Catering  

¶ Table servers/ washing-up 
 
To volunteer, contact Danny Brierley  
e: DannyBrierley@ChesterRoadBC.org.uk  m: 07840 046020 
 
#TryAlpha. Who will you invite to join you? 

mailto:office@ChesterRoadBC.org.uk
mailto:DannyBrierley@ChesterRoadBC.org.uk
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BMS Birthday Scheme 

The following friends will be celebrating their birthdays in September: 
8th ς Roger Allen 
11th ς Joy Hough 
23rd ς Helen Wright 
 

Prayer List 
Please let Laurel Trench or Hazel Wilson know of anyone who needs prayer 
as soon as possible.  We know that prayers are answered according to 
God's will!" 
 

Prayers for the Church Family 
Please pray for those awaiting surgery / treatment, or who have other health problems: 
 
Carlton Harris  
Madeline Moxon  
Joyce & Don Norbury 
Michael Bizley 

Roger Allen  
Pat Thompson  
Cath Jolly  
Joy Hough  

Joy Stevenson 
 

 

 
Carole Turner who is recovering from an operation. 
 
Also those who are housebound /  in care homes and their carers: 

 
Barry & Dorothy 
Langstone 

Amena Peterkin 
 

Jessica Whitehouse 

  

Deacons 
The next meeting will be on Thursday 6th September at 7.30pm in the lounge.   
 

 

Housegroups 
Tuesday Bible Study: Our next meetings will be on Tuesday 11th and 25th 
September in the Lounge at 1.45pm.  New members are very welcome.   
If you would like to join us please see Edwin for details of our studies up to 

Christmas.  The ̧ ƻǳƴƎ tŜǊǎƻƴΩǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ next meeting is to be advised. 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Club Tuesday will be hosting a coffee morning on Tuesday 18th September 
from 11am to 2pm in the Foyer at Chester Road Baptist Church in aid of 
Macmillan Nurses / Cancer Research.  All are very welcome.  All donations of 

cakes will be gratefully accepted.  For more information please contact Madeleine Moxon.  
Club Tuesday runs each Tuesday at 11am in the lounge. 
 

WWoorrsshhiipp  GGrroouupp  
The next dates for the worship group are 6th, 13th and 20th September at 7pm 
and 27th September at 7.30pm.  Any queries please contact Jenni Beesley.    
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DisciplesΩ Group 
The Disciples Group will meet on Monday 3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th September in the 
Lounge at 7.45pm.  Any queries please contact Mike Miller. 
 
 

Coffee Morning 
The next coffee morning will take place on Saturday 29th September at 10.30am 
at the home of Val & Ron Doolan. 
 

 

One-2-One 
The next One-2-One lunch will take place on Friday 7th September at 12.30pm.  
For more information please contact Sue Ridal.  
 

Church Meeting 
The next meeting will take place on Thursday 20th September at 7.30pm in the 
Bevan Jones hall. 
 

Flowers 

Additional volunteers to arrange flowers in church will be most welcome. If 
anyone would like to arrange flowers on behalf of others we have some 
cash in the Flower Fund which has been donated for this purpose. 
Alternatively you may prefer to use some of the silk flowers we have in 
stock or provide your own flowers for a special occasion or in memory of a 
loved one.  Please check the flower rota or speak to Barbara Vincent. 

 

Stamps 
Please remember that we are still able to recycle used postage stamps to raise 
funds for BMS.  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀƳǇǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ άǎǘŀƳǇ ōƻȄέ ƛƴ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ  Please 
ensure that you leave a good margin of blank paper around the stamp when 

you cut it from the envelope, at least half an inch or 1cm. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Stamps for the Baptist Missionary Society 
Many of you will be aware that we collect used stamps for 
BMS and our latest package has just been sent to BMS.  BMS 
have sent their thanks for these. 

 
Since the late 1920s, the BMS Stamp Bureau has been raising money for BMS World Mission 
by gathering and selling used postage stamps and other collectibles. In 1928, this first 
appeared in the BMS accounts as a contribution of £60; now, with your help, in the last 
financial year it raised over £15,000. 
 
BMS are grateful to everyone who sent in donations and to the Stamp Bureau volunteer 
team in generating this income for mission work around the world. 
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[ŀŘƛŜǎΩ Group Prayer Breakfast 
We will start again with a prayer morning on Saturday 1st September 2018 
from 9am to 10.30am.  For more information please contact Judith Miller on 
382 6182. 
 

  
20th October 2018 ς visiting speaker Leone Martin  
Leone Martin (our sister in Christ from Cannon Street Memorial Baptist 
/ƘǳǊŎƘύ Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ƘŜǊ ŦƛǊǎǘ ōƻƻƪ ΨCƛǘ ŦƻǊ tǳǊǇƻǎŜΩ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŀ фл Řŀȅ 
journey with God.  Leone has offered to share her book and her journey with 
us on Saturday 20th October 2018.  This session will be open to the whole 
church family and friends (breakfast will be provided).  Please sign the sheet in 

church if you are interested or contact Judith Miller. 
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Breakaway 
On a warm and sunny afternoon in July a group of the Breakaway 
ladies enjoyed a cream tea in the garden of Henry and Sandra 
Gibbon.  It was a lovely afternoon filled with fellowship, cream and 
scones.  Thank you to Henry and Sandra for the use of their garden, 

Ann for the delicious scones and everyone who helped to make the afternoon such a 
success.  The photographs below show the happy afternoon we had: 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The next meeting will be Thursday 13th September at 7.30pm this is an evening 
with Liz Taylor of the Woodland Trust who will tell us '50 Things to know about 
Trees'. 
 

All are welcome at this friendly and supportive group.  If you have any queries please 
contact Ann Hawkings. 
 

Deadline 
The deadline for the October edition of Contact is Sunday 23rd September.  
Please pass all articles and information to Julia in the office ς thank you. 
(office@chesterroadbc.org.uk).   

mailto:office@chesterroadbc.org.uk
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Six Ways Baptist Church Food Bank ς Erdington 
Collections for the Erdington Food Bank will continue to take place on the first 
Sunday of each month.  Thanks for your support.      
 

Urgently needed food items:  ²ŜΩǾŜ Ǝƻǘ ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ƻŦΥ 
UHT milk, rice pudding, jars of coffee and pasta sauce Beans, cereals, tea 
sugar, tinned vegetable, meat, fish, fruit, custard and pasta. 
and tomatoes.  

 
If you would like to give a donation to the Erdington Food Bank it would be most 
welcome.  Cheques should be sent to: Rev. R. Ibrahim c/o Six Ways Baptist Church, 
Wood End Road, Erdington, Birmingham, B24 8AD.  A gift aid form may be downloaded 
here: https://erdington.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-money/έ. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://erdington.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-money/
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Messy Church ς July 2018 - The Fiery Furnace 
Thanks to all the parents and children who turned out for an enjoyable 
Messy Church to learn more about Daniel, Shadrach, Meshach and 
Abednego as told in Daniel 3.  Our Minister Danny Brierley led his first 
Messy Church celebration covering the story of Daniel and his friends 

who were thrown into the fiery furnace after refusing to worship King NebuchadnezzarΩǎ 
golden statue.  Daniel and his friends only worshipped one God and had total faith that God 
would rescue them from the furnace.   
 
As part of the group activity parents and children were invited to 
make pizzas from the ingredients provided.  Thanks to Katrin and 
Judith for organising the pizza making which was enjoyed by all 
during the meal at the end of Messy Church.  Thanks also to the 
regular team for your continued hard work to deliver Messy Church 
on the second Saturday each month. 
 
Would you like to be involved in Messy Church? We are always 
looking for volunteers to help with Registration/Crafts/Celebration 
/AV support/ Refreshments.  Also please consider inviting your 
family, friends, children and grandchildren to spend time together 
with us in a creative friendly environment for a couple of hours each month. 
 
The next Messy Church will be on Saturday 8th September 2018 from 3-5pm; the theme is 
άaƻǎŜǎέ ό9ȄƻŘǳǎ м-15).  This will be followed by a planning meeting on Tuesday 11th 
September at 7.30pm. 
 
For further information please contact the Church Office on 0121 350 2779 or via: 
Email: office@chesterroadbc.org.uk 
Website: www.chesterroadbc.org.uk  
Facebook: www.Facebook.com/chesterroadbc/ 
 
Mike Miller 

 

   
 
 
 

 

mailto:office@chesterroadbc.org.uk
http://www.chesterroadbc.org.uk/

